
 

Latest Updates from CCS 

In-person Forum Meeting 

CCS is exploring the possibility of hosting an in-person CCS Producers’ Forum meeting in 
2025 due to the suggestion put forward by attendees of the winter CCS and BCS forum 
meetings. We would greatly value your inputi nto the decision we take. 

Holding the Forum in person offers a unique opportunity to foster relationships and allows 
attendees to engage more quickly and easily in conversations with many participants. 
Face-to-face interaction helps to create a more collaborative environment, enabling richer 
discussions and a deeper understanding of the issues that matter most to the Scheme. It 
also provides an ideal setting for networking and exchanging ideas in a more dynamic and 
engaging way. 

Potential locations include: 

• Birmingham 
• Bristol 
• Cardiff 
• Edinburgh 
• London 
• Manchester 

The forum will take place in both May and October and details can be found on our 
website here. We will look to hold one in-person and one remote this year if possible. 

If you would be interested in attending, please click the link below to complete a short 
survey. Your responses will play an important role in shaping the planning process for this 
event. 

Click here to fill out the survey 

Thank you for your time and for helping CCS make this event as accessible and beneficial 
as possible. 
 

 

https://email.sav.co.uk/t/r-i-thghiky-l-t/
https://email.sav.co.uk/t/r-i-thghiky-l-i/
https://email.sav.co.uk/t/r-i-thghiky-l-j/

